
                                 
 

LAURENS COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION SEEKS NEW 
SUPERINTENDENT 

 
 
The Laurens County Board of Education is seeking a new superintendent.  
The system enrollment is 6700 (PK-12).  King-Cooper and Associates will 
assist the Board of Education with the search for the new superintendent.  
Interested applicants should contact Frank King (770-468-2021), Dr. Sandy 
Addis (864-934-8572), or Henry Cooper (478-397-1976) for additional 
information about the application process or visit www.kingcooper.com.    
 
Completed application packages for this position must be received by the 
close of the business day Friday, August 18, 2017.  The application 
materials should be emailed to the following address: 
 

FRANK KING 
fking@charter.net 

 
For a candidate’s application package to be considered, it must include the 
following: 
 

► A formal letter of application 
► One copy of a current resume 
► A copy of the Georgia leadership certificate 
          (Georgia candidates only) 
► Names, addresses, and two telephone numbers        

(office and home or cell) of four references       
                                     

 
 


